
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – February 21, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 
 

 
Mariner Drive Gate Access – ID REQUIRED 
As of Saturday, February 22, 2025, all guests visiting the community will need to provide their 
Identification Card to the gate attendant before being granted access to Niguel Shores. If your guest 
has been issued a pass, and is reentering, they will still need to show ID. This policy is to help ensure 
only authorized guests are permitted access. Please be sure to notify all of your guests, including 
service providers, in order to prevent them being turned away when they arrive at the Mariner gate. 
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